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OUR SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR WAS THE MOST
SUCCESSFUL TO DATE! THANK
YOU TO ALL YOU WHO SHOPPED AND
SUPPORTED. WITH THE
MONEY EARNED, 50% OF SALES,

ABLE TO PURCHASE
MORE BIRTHDAY BOOKS FOR OUR
STUDENTS AND HELP SUPPORT OUR
CLASSROOMS WITH THEIR READING NEEDS.

WE
WILL

Dec. 2022 edition

• Middle School Dance in February
• Parents’ Night Out & Silent Auction

waterfordschoolassociation@gmail.com
to be included in our monthly emails
highlighting our upcoming meetings

agenda and fun events we are planning

We would LOVE to see you at a meeting
or WSA sponsored event. We are always
in need of volunteers for events. Email

Join us for a meeting!
We are in the planning stages of more

fun for the school & the community
including:

Kandis Barrett - President
Althea Goff-Bugbee - Vice President

Erin Dimick - Treasurer
Eva Goetz - Secretary


